
The amazing motivation speaker, Les Brown once said- 

“If you set goals and go after them with all the

determination you can muster, your gifts will take you

places that will amaze you.”

 

In January, we set clear goals and went after them with all

we could muster and as a result, we were able to

successfully complete our first charity event of the year.

We delivered 250 oatmeal breakfasts to both Tony's Place

(a drop in center for those experiencing homelessness in

the LGBTQ+ community) and Convenant House (homeless

shelter for youth). We were truly blessed, and humbled as

we assisted in meeting a need in our community, and

participated in a national celebration (January was

National Oatmeal Month). 
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What's inside our latest issue:
 

January was a HUGE Success!
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Becoming Kings and Queens’ mission is to provide

leadership building opportunities through education,

mentorship, and volunteering. 

We are VERY EXCITED for the launch of Becoming

Kings and Queens, Inc Mentorship Program and

extremely appreciative of all who choose to

contribute and participate.

We will be partnering with Tony's Place, every other

Saturday, starting Saturday, 03/06/2021, from noon

to 2pm, to provide mentors to their participants.

Tony's Place (www.TonysPlace.org), is located at 1621

McGowen St, Houston, TX 77004.

We are ALWAYS looking for volunteers and mentors

who are committed to our vision, and can spare at

least 2 hours, every other Saturday to contribute to

building a strong, independent generation of future

leaders. 

February is the Launch of Becoming Kings and Queens

Mentorship Program!  

Becoming Kings and Queens will be launching our Mentorship

Program  with Tony's Place, on Saturday 02/27/2021 from noon to

2pm.We will continue to meet every other Saturday. If you are

interested in joining us, please RSVP on our events page! 

March is National Credit Education Month-

Becoming Kings and Queens will be hosting a virtual Zoom

presentation on FICO Sore, presented by Melissa Wilson- she is a

real estate broker who 17 years experience of in real estate. The 

 Zoom class will be Saturday, 03/06/2021 from 10 am to 11 am. Make

sure to register on our website to save your seat! 

"If you cannot see where you are going, ask someone who
has been there before." - J Loren Norris 

Becoming Kings and Queens'
Mentorship Program

Info on
Next Upcoming Events
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Purchase Becoming Kings and Queens merchandise
T- Shirts- $15.00
Hoodies- $25.00
Masks- $10.00
Send your order, including item, size, and color to becomingkingsandqueens@gmail.com to place
your order

All Financial Donations are Tax Deductible- 
CashApp- $BecomingKingsQueens
PayPal Donations- paypal.me/BecomingKingsQueens
Tax Donation Receipts are available upon request

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you would like to no longer
     receive notifications from Becoming Kings and Queens, Inc, please send an

     email to BecomingKingsandQueens@gmail.com stating “I would like to unsubscribe”.
 
 

Becoming Kings and Queens, Inc
BecomingKingsAndQueens@gmail.com | 832-856-1388 | www.BecomingKingsandQueens.org

How Can I Help?

Opt- Out Option


